Conservation Commission Meeting
March 12, 2012 
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Meeting Opened:	07:00 pm
Members Present:	Sue Foote, Dick Dodge, and Judie Walker.
Others Present:	Students from Winnacunnet High School Skye Souther and Petro Krajina.

	Approval of the minutes from February 13, 2012 meeting.
Motion:	Dick Dodge
	Sue Foote seconded
	Passed unanimously
Dredge and fill applications/permits:

· Scott Mitchell sent the Conservation Commission the official copy Alteration of Terrain Permit AoT-0370.  The permit expires on February 13, 2017.

Mail:	
· The Conservation Commission was sent an invitation from University of New Hampshire regarding Saving Special Places 2012.  There is a conference on Saturday April 14, 2012 from 8:00 until 3:45 p.m. at the John Stark Regional High School in Weare, New Hampshire.  The conference is $60 per person.
· The Quarterly Flyer from the Southeast Land Trust was received.
· The Conservation Commission was sent an invitation to attend the presentation of Economics of Nitrogen: Challenges and Opportunities in the Great Bay Watershed, being held on Wednesday April 4, 2012 from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.  This presentation is presented by Regional Economic Development Center (REDC).
· A copy of the Wildlife Journal from the Fish and Game was received.
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Other:
· Robert Clarke, Vice President of Allen & Major Associates stopped by the Department of Public Works to speak with Judie about having the Conservation Commission write a letter to the planning board stating they have no comments about the West Marine Site.  Sue Foote asked Judie Walker to type a letter stating that the Conservation Commission has no problems with the West Marine site and send to the Planning Board.
 
Meeting adjourned: 		 7:40 pm
Next Meeting:		March 26, 2012
Respectfully submitted:	Judie Walker, Secretary
